
 

Midwest Electric Cooperative Corporation in Grant is currently searching for an IT Technician.  

Candidates must possess excellent organizational and communication skills and have had 

training in an IT related field. To request an application stop by the office or go on-line at 

midwestecc.com.  All applications are due by October 18, 2019.  

 

Midwest Electric Cooperative Corporation is an Equal Opportunity Employer and offers a 

competitive salary and excellent benefit package. 

 

Send application and resume to:  

 

Midwest Electric Cooperative Corporation 

PO Box 970 

Grant, NE  69140 

 

   

  


